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Beaufort County Veterans Affairs Office  
Closed Next Week for Accreditation Training 

 
The Beaufort County Veterans Affairs Office will be closed Monday, October 1 
through Friday, October 5 for mandatory accreditation training. The office will 
return to normal business hours Monday, October 8.  
 
The Beaufort County Veterans Affairs Office assists Veterans, their spouses and 
other dependents with access to government programs for which they are eligible.  
 
Veterans Affairs Counselors are available by appointment only. Contact 
information and a listing of locations and operation schedules is available here or 
by calling 843-255-6880. 
 
The Federal Benefits Handbook for Veterans, Dependents and Survivors is 
available here or by visiting www.va.gov. 
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